
 

 

 

 

MEMO TO ALL PARENTS OF LAURENHILL JUNIOR 

 

School Photos: 
 
All students in Secondary 1 and 2 will have their school photos taken on Tuesday, 
September 10th, 2019.  Students are expected to be in full uniform. 
 
OPUS Card: 
 
Students using public transportation can obtain their OPUS card on Tuesday, 
September 10th, 2019.   
 
In order to obtain the card, students must have the following: 
 

ü The attached STM form signed by the parent/guardian. 
ü Their Medicare card 
ü $15 cash in exact change for a new card.  Please note, if your child’s OPUS 

card is expiring in October 2019 you will need to renew the card and pay the $15. 
 
If you are absent on September 10th, 2019 you must go to Berri-UQAM metro station.  
Opening hours are: Monday to Friday:  11:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Saturdays and Sunday: 10:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
For all other inquiries regarding the OPUS card, please consult 
www.stm.info/opusetudiants. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Administration Team 


